
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator 

DATE: June 6, 2024 

SUBJECT: Bid package for McMillan Road improvement project  

  

The McMillan Road Paving, Drainage, and Sidewalk Project bid documents have been 

finalized and provided for your review. The project scope includes:  

- Asphalt deep patch mill sections of road experiencing asphalt failures. Deep patch 

 milled areas will be filled with 4” of 25 mm Superpave Asphalt. 

- Milling and repaving the entire road length to be flush with the existing gutter line. 

- Replacing damaged sections of sidewalk, curb, gutter, driveway aprons, and storm 

 drainage structure/tops, as identified on the construction plans.  

- Guardrail replacement, as identified on the construction plans.  

- Thermoplastic striping, crosswalk striping, and sign replacement.   

- Erosion control and sod disturbed areas.    

The proposed improvements have an estimated OPCC (Opinion of Probable Construction 

Cost) of $581,759.18 dated May 30, 2024. Subrecipient Agreements for 2018, 2019, 

2021, and 2022 CDBG funding have been signed with Gwinnett County totaling 

$525,175.68. In addition, the City was awarded $102,084.11 of FY 2024 Local Road 

Assistance Administration funds (LRA) from Georgia Department of Transportation.    

Staff requests the Mayor and City Council approve the bid package as provided and grant 

authorization to solicit for public bids.   
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